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	6. PAS Workforce

	State
	Recent Activities

	Hawaii

Connecticut

New Hampshire

South Carolina

South Dakota
	1st Q 2006 - Initiated planning of training academy for certification/standardization of PAS providers to support competitive employment.
2nd Q 2006 - MIG co-sponsoring and planning a Direct Support Worker Conference w/ DD Council and DOH, DDD and DHS (to be held October 2006)
2nd Q 2005 - Connecticut Association of Personal Assistants is working with the MIG staff on a series of activities to increase awareness of PAS issues. Members of the group participate in steering committee events.   
3rd Q 2006 Goal was to increase access to personal care services (PCS) statewide under the HCBC-ECI (Elderly and Chronically Ill) waiver services to provide people with disabilities the services needed to go to work.  State implemented certification process for “Other Qualified Providers” (OQA) to provide personal care services.  Administrative Rules were adopted Aug 17, 06 for OQA providers to become certified. 

2nd Q 2005 - H3646, which supported the necessary changes to the Nurse Practice Act, passed. Changes to the family caregiver policy continue to be distributed through the disability organizations.

4th Q 2005 - Voluntary registry of personal care workers has been posted on SC Access.  Registration form is available on-line. Goal is to improve accessibility to personal assistance services for consumers who are employed or seeking employment. Identify & provide assistance to waiver consumers who are employed or interested in seeking employment. 
2nd Q 2006 - A contract has been initiated with the Office on Aging to expand and market the Personal Care Worker registry.
South Dakota  2nd Q 2006 – MIG Project staff initiated a series of meetings between providers, consumers and staff to determine quantity needed, how to recruit more Personal Assistant's and where they should be located in the state. The Consumer Needs Workgroup of the MIG Steering Committee has reviewed the survey documents and will meet in July to make recommendations to send to the Steering Committee. 


